










Supplementary comment – received from Mrs Thomas 29 June 2011 
 
I cannot outline a more closely defined area than already hatched, because 
any development will surely be sufficient only for the, perhaps, 2 sets of semi-
detached dwellings (if even needed). 
 
There may be a right of way from the road to the old canal and of course the 
position of existing services (water, sewerage, power etc) and access to them 
will determine the siting of any dwellings. 
 
No way am I an expert having knowledge of those things; I was hoping to 
make merely a helpful suggestion of an area, in view of my overriding worries 
about traffic between the two archways as detailed in my original submission. 
 
 


